
Attachment B
SAMHSA’s response to NDRN Comments (received 8/13/2019) on Agency Information

Collection Activities: Proposed Collection; Comment Request published in Federal
Register (June 11, 2019)

Comment number 1: Extension of the current PAIMI program regulations

NDRN suggests that the current PAIMI regulations has no expiration date and therefore no need 
to extend the current regulations.

SAMHSA response: The OMB approval for the information collections in PAIMI Rules was 
received on August 22, 2016 and has an expiration date of August 31, 2019. SAMHSA is 
required to submit an extension of the information collections in the PAIMI rules. This FRN is to
address that extension.

Comment number 2: Seeking comment on a new PAIMI Program Performance Report

NDRN suggests that this Federal Register notice intends to seek comment on a new PAIMI PPR.

SAMHSA response: This extension request is not related to Annual Program Performance 
Report (PPR) or a new PPR.

Comment number 3: An extension of the current PAIMI PPR

NDRN suggests that this Federal Register notice is a request for an extension of the current 
PAIMI PPR.

SAMHSA response: This extension request is not related to Annual Program Performance 
Report (PPR) or a new PPR.


